
From: Lisa Jackson lisa@jacksonplanning.com
Subject: Fwd: Application DM/20/2877

Date: 22 September 2020 at 15:53
To: Sally.Blomfield@midsussex.gov.uk
Cc: Jennifer Bale Jennifer.Bale@midsussex.gov.uk

Bcc: Undisclosed Recipients lisa@jacksonplanning.com

Dear Sally 
Further to my email and letter of yesterday please see the response from the case officer below.

I did reply to Andy and asked him to explain why we couldn’t have a conversation.  I have yet to have an email or phone response to this 
request.  

I believe it would be  more constructive to properly engage in dialogue, and this is in the spirit of NPPF 38 which encourages LPAs to work 
proactively with applicants.  

Indeed so much more could be achieved with a video meeting.  I am having video meetings with other planning authorities and they are a 
really positive way forward so that we can involve the relevant experts.  It would be really helpful if we could include our respective 
landscape architects to assist in understanding the current objection to the proposal.  Is this something you can support or facilitate?   

Kind regards, 
Lisa

Lisa Jackson
Jackson Planning Ltd
Fox Barn, Lower Chute, 
Andover, Hants, SP11 9DU

lisa@jacksonplanning.com
www.jacksonplanning.com
t 01264 730286    m 0755 400 6494

Begin forwarded message:

From: Andy Watt <Andy.Watt@midsussex.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: Application DM/20/2877
Date: 21 September 2020 at 17:44:02 BST
To: Lisa Jackson <lisa@jacksonplanning.com>

Dear	Ms	Jackson
	
Thank	you	for	your	email.		Could	you	please	email	your	enquiry	and	I	can	then	respond	in	
wri=ng.
	
Regards
	
Andy	Wa(	BSc	(Hons)	MTPL	MRTPI
Senior	Planning	Officer
Development	Management
01444	477517
andy.waJ@midsussex.gov.uk
	
Working	together	for	a	BeJer	Mid	Sussex.
	
How	are	we	doing?		We	always	welcome	your	feedback.
	
!  - SAVE A TREE Only print this email if absolutely necessary.
 
CORONAVIRUS
 
WASH YOUR HANDS MORE OFTEN FOR 20 SECONDS
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mailto:Andy.Watt@midsussex.gov.uk
mailto:lisa@jacksonplanning.com
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Use soap and water or a hand sanitiser when you:

Get home or into work
Blow your nose, sneeze or cough
Eat or handle food

 

 
KEEP YOUR DISTANCE – NO CLOSER THAN 2 metres
 
Protect yourself & others
For more information go to nhs.uk/coronavirus
	
From:	Lisa	Jackson	<lisa@jacksonplanning.com>	
Sent:	21	September	2020	11:58
To:	Andy	WaJ	<Andy.WaJ@midsussex.gov.uk>
Subject:	Applica=on	DM/20/2877
	
Dear	Andy,	
	
Please	can	you	phone	me	regarding	the	above	applica=on?
	
I	am	available	all	day.
	
Kind regards, 
Lisa
 
	

 

Lisa Jackson
Jackson Planning Ltd
Fox Barn, Lower Chute, 
Andover, Hants, SP11 9DU

lisa@jacksonplanning.com
www.jacksonplanning.com
t 01264 730286    m 0755 400 6494
 
	

	
The information contained in this email may be subject to public disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act 
2000. Unless the information contained in this email is legally exempt from disclosure, we cannot guarantee that we 
will not provide the whole or part of this email to a third party making a request for information about the subject 
matter of this email. This email and any attachments may contain confidential information and is intended only to be 
seen and used by the named addressees. If you are not the named addressee, any use, disclosure, copying, alteration 
or forwarding of this email and its attachments is unauthorised. If you have received this email in error please notify 
the sender immediately by email or by calling +44 (0) 1444 458 166 and remove this email and its attachments from 
your system. The views expressed within this email and any attachments are not necessarily the views or policies of 
Mid Sussex District Council. We have taken precautions to minimise the risk of transmitting software viruses, but 
we advise you to carry out your own virus checks before accessing this email and any attachments. Except where 
required by law, we shall not be responsible for any damage, loss or liability of any kind suffered in connection with 
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required by law, we shall not be responsible for any damage, loss or liability of any kind suffered in connection with 
this email and any attachments, or which may result from reliance on the contents of this email and any 
attachments.


